
 

 

 

The K of C’s will meet the 3rd Thursday of the month at 

7:00 p.m. in the Parish Hall.  All Knights, past Knights or 

men interested in becoming a Knight are encouraged to 

attend.    

***Next meeting will be August 17, 2023***  

7PM in the Parish Hall 

Deceased Knights upcoming Masses 

September 1—Dave Hicks ~ October 6—Joe Dethloff 

 

 Happy birthday to these Knights born 
in August!  Ben Norton, Greg Woydziak, 
Anthony Botello, Denzil Robbins, Mark 
DeLong, Fr. Suresh, Damien Yervasi, 

Wayne Olmsted, Paul Hoelscher, Jim Colton, Blake Marlia 

Please join us outside of the church  for fellowship 
and delicious refreshments!  This is a wonderful 
opportunity to visit with each other, and get to know 
other families.  

                Fellowship  Hour Hosts: 

 Aug 13—Ryan & Emoke Marvin, Jan Hufnagel 
 Aug 20—Mary Ellen Daugherty 
 Aug 27—Billy & Marci Cunningham 
 

**If you would like to help with social hour, please contact Laura 
Bates at 541-212-5792.      Thanks! 

 

 

Lauren Seymour is no longer able to be the youth 
minister.  If you are interested in helping with this 
wonderful ministry, please contact Ann Kniesel for more 
information. 

Lauren, we have greatly appreciated all that you have 
done and you will be greatly missed at the office.   

Sr. Kay Marie Duncan’s graveside service will be held on 

August 31, 2023 at Mt. Hope Cemetery, 11:00 AM. A 

reception will follow at the Baker City Elks Lodge.  

Replacement of the Cathedral Stairs 
Replacement of the front stairs is scheduled will begin soon.  
The elevator is no longer in service.   

 The only entrance to the Cathedral will be the stairs 
located on the East and West side of the building or 
through the Day Chapel door. 
The restrooms are now closed, however there is one 
available near the day chapel 
 Coffee hour will be held out on the side of the church. 
 The parish hall is closed. 
 The only access to the choir loft will be via the stairs. 

 
Father will be saying Mass at St. Alphonsus Hospital Chapel 
on Sundays at 1:15PM.  Also the Sunday Mass at 9:30am 
will be live streamed.   

Get ready Baker City!  
 The Knights of Columbus General Agent (GA), Cicero 
Seisdedos and his family are coming to visit us!   After having served 
several successful years as a Field Agent and Assistant General 
Agent, your New General Agent for Alaska, Washington, Oregon, 
and Hawaii is coming to you. 

  After a whirlwind 16 day tour of 18 Parishes and Councils 
across Washington State. Making time to visit members, attend 
mass, explore Catholic Parishes and Historical Sites and holding 
information nights for all…. 

  He will be making his way through Oregon from Aug 10th 
through the 25th

. Moving from city to city, council to council, 

Parish to parish to get to know YOU, your families, our clergy, and 
Knights of Columbus Leadership.  

  Cicero wants to hear your stories. Hear about your needs 
and answer how the Knights of Columbus can be THE Catholic 
source for all your financial solutions. He wants to ask members 
what they are looking for, to guide you in what benefits and 
solutions KofC brings to you and speak to what that Blessed Michael 
McGivney’s vision is, was and will continue to be for you and your 
families. 

  Your GA brings a renewed commitment and energy to with 
Blessed Michael McGivney's 140+ year message of protection of our 
loved ones and to Unify and Serve our brothers and their families 
across the PNW. 

  Please come and hear him on August 17th , at 7:00 PM.  Ice 
cream refreshments will be served while you are meeting him. He is 
there for you. 

 Please let Tim Delsman know if you are planning on 
attending by calling or texting 541-519-7755 or email 
mustangr@oregontrail.net  

  


